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PRINCE GEORGES COUNTY OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF
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EXPLORER POST 1696

SHERIFF EXPLORERS PROVIDE CHILD IDENTIFICATION SERVICES
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Oxon Hill, MD…Prince George’s County Sheriff Explorers from Post 1696 fingerprinted numerous students at Oxon Hill Elementary School during their Spring Health Extravaganza.  Over 295 parents and students were in attendance for the festivities which included a fire safety display, a fitness course in the gym, line dancing in the cafeteria and a scavenger hunt throughout the school for prizes.  Prince George’s County Police Explorers from Post 1004 also attended and assisted with the scavenger hunt.  Sheriff and Police Explorers commonly work together at community events throughout Prince George’s County.  
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“Parents were excited about getting their children fingerprinted.  Everyone seemed to be having a great time” stated Carol Smith, BSN, RN for OHES.  

Explorers, youth ages 14-20, are interested in law enforcement as a career.  
They are trained in numerous law enforcement related topics and compete against other Explorers from around the country.  They are allowed to shadow real law enforcement officers as they perform daily duties and assist with serving their community thereby earning the needed service hours to graduate.  For more information about the Sheriff Explorers please visit
www.pgso1696.weebly.com. 
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